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The most distinguishedOfficers of the Association:

Most Exalted High Potentate
Charles Ball (904)562-4504

Most Exalted High Potentate in charge of Vice
Bob Jones

Chancellor of the Exchequer
Bruce Staskiews (904)562-3903

Scribe
June Watts (904) 942-2485

Minister of the Archives
Charles Smith (904)877-8389

Registrar
Jody Miller (904) 562-7472

The next meeting will be on
August 9, 1995 at the Miller's
Lake house.

West vi lIe Vice
By Bob Jones, MEHP in charge a/Vice

The beach party was great!! The club met at the Mill
for breakfast and departed sometime after 9:3O. There
were eight British cars with around 12 of the faithful
participating in the caravan on the way down to Alliga-
tor Point. Whilewaiting for the faithful to head out,
Sam Childers,our newest member, stopped by to join
the Temple. The beautifulweather made it a perfect
day for the beach.

The Temple wishes to thank J.K. and Chris for
opening their beach house and making this outing
terrific. The honey-baked ham was marvelous, along
with all the fix'ns. At the last meeting Bob Jones,
MEHP in charge of vice, spearheaded an Auction to
raise moneyfor the beach party ham. At July's meet-
ingthe auctionraised$77.00for the ham(theremain-
der went into the Temple's treasury). It's amazing how
many old parts we have stashed away from years of
British car ownership.

It looks as though three members will be representing
the Temple at the Roadster Factory's Summer Party in
Armagh, PA. Bob Jones and Obin and Marilyn
Hamrick willbe motoring to this year's event. Obin
promised to bring back a video of the event for our
viewing pleasure at a future meeting. If the Summer
Party was a bit far for some of you, plan to attend the
VTR RegionalConvention at Daytona Beach in No-
vember. Next month's newsletter will have more

informationon this event and others that are coming
up.
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